
Thank you for purchasing a Gamma Clarity 40Hz Light Bulb.
Please read the following suggestions and disclaimer before use.

SUGGESTIONS

 • Let the prior bulb cool before replacing with a Clarity bulb.
 • Not recommended for use in enclosed fixtures.
 • Do not use any of our products if you have photosensitive epilepsy,
  have a history of seizures, or experience any level of discomfort.
 • Not recommended for use more than one hour a day.
 • Keep the fixture within a few feet of you, but do not place on body.
 • The Clarity light should be kept within peripheral vision but not
  stared at directly.
 • Therapy lights are most effective as the dominant light in the room.

  Notice: Bulb will become hot during use, allow bulb to cool
  completely before removing or replacing.

CLARITY 40
Hz

SUGGESTIONS



DISCLAIMER: GAMMA LIGHT THERAPY LLC. AND ITS PRODUCT MAKERS AND 
WEBSITE OWNERS MAKE NO GUARANTEES OR WARRANTIES OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO PRODUCT FUNCTIONS, 
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE, OR 
OF NON-INFRINGEMENT OF THIRD PARTY RIGHTS. USE OF OUR PRODUCTS IS 
COMPLETELY AT THE USER’S RISK. OUR PRODUCTS AND STATEMENTS HAVE NOT 
BEEN EVALUATED BY THE FOOD AND DRUG ADMINISTRATION. THIS PRODUCT IS 
NOT INTENDED TO DIAGNOSE, TREAT, CURE OR PREVENT ANY DISEASE OR 
ILLNESS. WE DO NOT ASSUME ANY RESPONSIBILITY FOR ANY POTENTIAL ERRORS 
CONTAINED ON OUR WEBSITE OR PRODUCT INFORMATION PROVIDED OR ANY 
DAMAGES OR LOSSES RESULTING FROM THE USE OF ANY OF OUR PRODUCTS OR 
RELYING ON ANY INFORMATION WE’VE PROVIDED. NOT INTENDED FOR USE BY 
PERSONS UNDER THE AGE OF 18.

GammaLightTherapy.com

Email us at
support@gammalighttherapy.com


